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Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH. 03301-2429

Dear Ms. Howland,

I am submitting supplemental surcharge tariff pages for Abenaki Water Co. — Bow, Belmont
Water, and Belmont Sewer that reflect the surcharges recently authorized by NHPUC Order No. 25,945
in Docket No. DW 15-199, dated September 26, 2016. An original and two hard copies will also be
mailed today.

Thank you,
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Deborah Carson, Treasurer
dcarson@newenglandservicecompany.com
(860) 747-1665

C: Service list for DW 15-199
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